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Our next monthly meeting will be:   

 

 

19 February 1945 ï the Battle for Iwo Jima begins. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

!!!!   Attention to Orders   !!! 
 

MARINES DIRECTED TO FACE THE MUSIC AND SING 

 

The Marine Corps Drill and Ceremonial Manual (MCO 5060.20) is designed to provide 

uniformity and standardization for all Marine Corps organizations. 

 First published as NAVMC 2691, it was canceled and incorporated into MCO 5060.20 in 2003. 

In May 2019, the manual was again revised and published to incorporate minor changes to existing 

procedures, rearranging material more logically, and updated photos of uniforms. 

 Chapter 3, paragraph 1(c), now directs Marines to face the music and sing the words to the 

iconic hymn. 

 ñIt is a long-standing tradition for Marines, past and present, who when they hear the Marinesô 

Hymn that they will face the direction of the music and stand at attention. It is now directed that 

Marines, present and who have served honorably, who are not in a formation or part of an actual 

ceremony, or marching in a parade or review, who when they hear the playing of the Marinesô Hymn 

will stand at attention, face the music and sing the words to the Hymn.ò 

 

Reprinted from SEMPER FIDELIS, Newsletter for Retired Marines, Special Edition 2019 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sounds like we need to start practicing our singing. 

Thanks to Ray Miller for getting this information to me so that I could get it published in OUR 

newsletter. 

------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Operation Valentine  

 

Major Bill White, USMC (Retired) is 104 years old.   
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A 104-year-old US Marine Corps veteran wants people to share some love this Valentineôs Day. 

Maj. Bill White, who served in World War II and was injured in the Battle of Iwo Jima, is asking 

members of the public to send him cards for the Feb. 14 holiday, KTXL reports. 

The California native hopes to add the cards to his scrapbooks, where he keeps a lifetimeôs worth of 

memories on bookshelves arranged by year. 

ñIôll save every one of them like Iôve been saving little things that have come up until right now and 

theyôll be a personal part of my history,ò he told the station. 

White said he began scrapbooking as a way to keep busy after retiring. 

His mementos also include his Purple Heart, which he received after surviving Iwo Jima. 

ñThe fact that I even survived is something. There werenôt too many of us,ò White told KTXL. ñWhen I 

was wounded, I didnôt have any choice in the matter. A grenade blows up about 6 inches from me.ò 

Courtesy of New York Post 

This information was brought forward by detachment member Eddie Mosteller.  During the 

January monthly meeting the detachment members signed a Valentineôs Day Card for Major 

Bill White.  The card was a ñone of a kindò card made by our very own Nancy Lukasik.  The 

Card was mailed so that it would be on hand for Operation Valentine. 

There are several news stories that can be found by searching the name Major Bill White 

USMC. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Chaplain & Corpsman          
 

 

Linda Miller  ï Reported that her back is doing much better; 

 

 

https://wgntv.com/2020/01/11/this-104-year-old-marine-corps-veteran-is-asking-for-valentines-day-cards-ill-save-every-one/
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Nancy Lukasik ï Was not able to attend the January meeting 

after pulling something in her back.  Nancy is going to having 

her right knee replaced coming up on May 6th. 

 

 

 

 

Rudy Grein ï Will be having his right knee replaced on 

February 18th by Slocum Orthopedic.  This will hopefully 

resolve the problems that this knee has caused Rudy.  Needless 

to say, Rudy will not be attending the February meeting on the 

19th of February. 

 

 

 

Tom Yackley ï Ray Miller reported that  Tom is battling a 

recurring medical problem that has resulted in Tom 

needing the use of a walker. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chuck Lang ï Ray Miller reported he sees Chuck at 

church and that he is a little unsteady on his feet and is 

still bothered by his shoulder. 

 

 

 

Ron Cooper, Sr. ï Ron reported that his great grand-son 

had to be transported to Portland with meningitis.  While 

his daughter-in-law and great grand-daughter were 

traveling to visit him, they were involved in an accident.  

Those involved in the accident luckily were not injured.  
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Please keep Linda, Nancy, Rudy, Tom, Chuck and Ron and their 

families in your thoughts and prayers as they all face the challenges 

that lay ahead. 
 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Good of the League Announcements  

 

Toys for Tots:   The after-action report has not been 

published as of yet. 

---------------------------------------------------------  
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History of NROTC Oregon State University 

Originally constructed to provide dining facilities for student veterans in 1946, which saw 
the highest World War II post-war enrollment of veterans. 

After WWII surplus Quonset huts became common in civilian roles. The huts were a 
frequent sight on university and other campuses as they provided a means of rapidly 
expanding university facilities to cope with the influx of new students, thanks to the GI Bill, 
which provided tuition and other assistance to returning military servicemen. The building 
has also been used for rainy day drills and storage. 

In 1953 it became a complete training center for the Navy and Marine Corps ROTC 
programs. It has one large room (quarterdeck) that was used as a lecture hall, assembly 
room, and a place for entertainment when large audiences were expected and is still used 
for that purpose today. A folding metal door was added in 1954 to secure a storage area 
on the southwest wing of the building. 

The Naval Armory building underwent a number of additions and alterations. In 1971 the 
Armory was re-roofed after the building began to show signs of possible metal 
deterioration. The roof was replaced with a new roofing material called Foamed-in-Place 
urethane. 


